

Staff Meeting – May 29, 2019
Mary opened in prayer prior to Potluck Luncheon.
Donna thanked everyone for coming and the participation in the Potluck.
Staff BBQ: We hope to have the annual staff BBQ at Tini Oort’s house on Friday, June 14th at 5pm. Staff are encouraged to attend, families are welcome! Sign up posters will be available at the Staff bulletin boards. Please indicate whether you can attend by June 7th. We can always choose an alternate date if this one has low participation. 
Staff Changes: Welcome given to the ‘new’ staff, the ‘ new’ is in quotations as they all are familiar faces! Maria Bos in Recreation, Ashley Callahan in Reception, and Marianne Peacock as Director of Care in Healthcare.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Posters: Back in February, Brad Kotowich whom was consulted by the Board of Directors, facilitated an exercise with the department heads, to create a visual representation as to why a senior, seniors family would choose Emmanuel Home. The 2 posters hung up in the Staff Room are the result of that exercise. It’s encouraging to note that each individual staff member have a significant impact to the overall purpose of Emmanuel Home in providing sincere, quality care to our senior population. Emmanuel Home has a solid reputation in the community of seniors housing and it’s a result of the diligent, caring work of the staff. As we work through and adjust to all the changes, the focus that grounds us all, is that heart for quality care for the resident’s.  
